Memorandum

TO: Board of Public Works

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: June 12, 2014

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer on the

proposed use of brine for snow and ice control.

We have prepared a PowerPoint presentation for your review prior to the meeting. Public
Works has been investigating using brine (a mixture of salt and water along with other
additives if necessary) for some time. Simply explained, using brine would give us one
more tool for our winter operations and saves money.

Our intent Tuesday night is to get the Board’s concurrence to proceed with project and
work out the details.



